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Annual Reception during ASCO 2013 

	
 

Dear CAHON Members and Colleagues:  

You are cordially invited to attend the CAHON annual reception on:  
Sunday June 2nd 2013, from 6:30 to 10:30 PM at: 
 

 
 

A dinner buffet and light drinks will be served. This is a great opportunity to catch 
up with old friends and network with new ones.  

This year’s dynamic program features open forum discussion to be moderated by 
our four Committee Chairs: 

 Membership: Dr. Minggui Pan  
 Clinical Practice: Dr. Michael Liao  
 CAHON Young Investigator Award and Academics: Dr. Cynthia Ma  
 Communications and Public Relationship: Dr. Wenru Song 

Your participation and inputs will help shape CAHON’s future. If you would like 
to volunteer at CAHON, please contact us or each committee chair. We look 
forward to seeing you and your friends soon. Thank you! 

 
Sincerely yours,  
Tina Li (CAHON President) tianhong.li@ucdmc.ucdavis.edu 
Delong Liu (CAHON Chair, Board of Directors) delong_liu@NYMC.edu  

RVSP to: 
minggui.pan@gmail.com,  
and/or    
 xsliao@yahoo.com 

 


